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July 29, 2010 
 
 
 
To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: Election of an Executive Director to Succeed Mr. Pablo Pereira—Voting 
  Results 
 
 
The election of a successor to Mr. Pablo Pereira has been completed. In accordance with the 
procedures for the election (EBD/10/51, 7/15/10), Mr. Alfredo Mac Laughlin of Argentina, 
the sole nominee, has been elected on July 29, 2010, to be Executive Director for the 
remainder of the term of Mr. Pereira. Mr. Mac Laughlin will cast the votes allotted to 
Argentina, Bolivia, Chile, Paraguay, Peru, and Uruguay.  
 
Mr. Mac Laughlin will assume the functions of the position on August 2, 2010. Members 
will be notified accordingly. The correspondence on the election is available in the 
Secretary’s Department. 
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